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Remembrance Day 
This year our Remembrance Day program will be on Wednesday,  
November 9, at 9:00 a.m.  
 
Families are welcome to attend.  
 
 
Report Cards Parent/Teacher/Student Conferences  
Report Cards will be available on Edsby on Monday, November 27. Parents who wish to have a paper 
copy please let your child’s teacher know. Reminder that Kindergarten kids will not have a term one 
Report Card.  
 
Kindergarten-Grade 6 conferences will be November 29, and December 1, from 4:00-7:00 p.m. 
 
We will be utilizing the online conference booking form again this term. Links will be sent at a later 
date and we will appreciate you taking the time to book online if you are able. If you are not able to, 
please let your classroom teacher know and we can send out a paper form. 
 
 
Scholastic Book Fair 

 
The Scholastic Book Fair will be from Monday, November 27, until Friday, 
December 2, in the library. Families are welcome to come and check out the 
many wonderful books available for purchase just in time for Christmas! The 
book fair will take place during regular school hours with extended hours until 
7:00 p.m. on Conference Days (November 29 and December 1). 
 
 

 
 
Mini-Volleyball 
This November, Mr. Lechner and Mrs. Morgan will be starting  
mini-volleyball for any Grade 4-6 kids who are interested. 
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Take Me Outside Day 
Wednesday, October 18, was Miller Elementary’s “Take Me Outside Day”.  As part of the nationwide initiative, 
Miller School is proud to be an active participant in promoting outdoor learning and nature connection.  Take 
Me Outside is a non-profit organization dedicated to encouraging students and educators to embrace the 
beauty of the great outdoors as an extension of the classroom. 
 
Here at Miller, we acknowledge that learning goes beyond the four walls of a classroom.  Our students were 
thrilled to share and participate in outdoor learning.  The Take Me Outside Initiative encourages children and 
youth to spend more time outside, fostering a healthier balance between screen time and outdoor activities. 
 
These are a few pictures from our fun day of outdoor learning! 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

  



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  



 
 
 
 
 
 

October Shining Apples: 
Kindergarten – Burton Frick and Rhett Mierke 

Grade 1/2 – Mia Davis, Pearce Hahn and Adin Wurts 
Grade 2/3 – Kasen Kushniruk and Navy Yathon 

Grade 4/5 – Roman Kardash and Grace Schuster 
Grade 5/6 – Ariel McInnis, Dalton Smith and Paisley Wlock 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Happy November Birthday Wishes Go Out To: 
November 2 – Ilyanna Smith 

November 5 – Alex Huber 
November 7 – Nova Petrichuk and Sadee Smith 

November 8 – Roy Guyot 
November 12 – Darren Loch 

November 20 – Hunter Deneka 
November 25 – Tylin Morin 

November 29 – Zayden Haywood 
November 30 – Paisley Wlock 

 
 
 
 
 
 

November Dates/Events 
November 6 – Spirit Day – Comfy Day 

November 9 – Remembrance Day Ceremony at 9:00 a.m. – Wear Red & White 
November 10 & 13 – No School 

November 24 – Spirit Day – School Colours Day 
November 27 – Report Cards 

November 29 & December 1 – Parent/Teacher/Student Conferences 
 

Looking Ahead to December… 
Winter Concert – Tuesday, December 19 at 6:30 at HCUC 
Ugly/Holiday Sweater Day – Wednesday, December 20 

Winter Break – Thursday, December 21 to Wednesday, January 3 
(First day back for ALL students is Thursday, January 4) 

  



 


